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20 January 2023 

 

Dear Parents and Carers 

 

This term parents’ evenings will be held on Monday 27th and Tuesday 28th March between 

3:30pm and 6:00pm. Parent meetings are very important and give you opportunity to discuss 

your child’s wellbeing, work, attitude to learning, conduct and progress.  We are giving you 

advance notice of these dates to enable you to be available for one of the dates. A letter will 

be sent out at the beginning of next half term to make an appointment.   

 

Your child’s books will not be on display during parents evening; however, you will have the 

opportunity to look at books during open afternoons, which take place on Monday 13th 

February and Monday 20th March between 2:30pm – 3:15pm.  We encourage parents (or 

another family member) to come into school during these times - it is a great way for your 

child to show you the work they are proud of and for you to see all the wonderful learning 

that is taking place.  We see this an important part of partnership between home and school, 

therefore, will have an open afternoon each half term. 

 

Open afternoons will run in the same way as in the autumn term.  Both the front and back 

gates will be opened at 2:30pm and parents will make their way to their child’s classroom.  If 

you have more than one child then please move from one classroom to the next.  If you have 3 

or more children and have found this challenging in the past, then please speak with Mrs 

Harvey or Mrs Butler as alternative arrangements can be made.  Open afternoon also gives 

you opportunity to see the environment your child works in and look at any work on display in 

their classroom.   Once you have finished looking at your child’s work, you are free to take 

them home.  Please ensure you sign them out with the class teacher.   

 

We look forward to seeing to you. 

 

Yours sincerely 

 
Nikki Harvey  

Deputy Head Teacher  
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